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Organisation making 

response 

Comments made Licensing Authority 

Response 
 
British Beer and Pub 
Association (generic 
national response) 

 
1. Applications to be 

completed as prescribed 
by the regulations 

 
 
2. No use of blanket/ 

standard conditions 
 
 
 
 
 
3. No requirement for DPS 

to be present at all times 
or to have additional 
qualifications 

 
4. Provision of written 

authorisations to sell 
alcohol 

 
5.  The need for more than 

one personal licence 
holder on the premises 

 
6. No duplication of existing 

legislation through 
licensing regime 

 
7. Support for PASS 

accredited forms of ID 
 
 
8. Support for risk based 

enforcement based on 
Hampton principles 

 

 
1. Agreed current policy 
 
 
 
 
2. Agreed other than 

statutory conditions, 
conditions will only be 
made to specific licences 
following 
representations/ review 

 
3. Would only follow as a 

condition as above 
 
 
 
4. Agreed unless made a 

condition as above 
 
 
5. Agreed unless made a 

condition as above 
 
 
6. Agreed in line with 

guidance and existing 
policy 

 
7. Support for PASS 

contained within existing 
policy 

 
8. Agreed within terms of 

good enforcement 
protocols 

 
Bargain Booze 
 

 
No comments 

 
No action 

 
PCT 

 
General comment regarding 
irresponsible drinks 
promotions 

 
Direct action not available as 
would conflict with fair trade 
legislation. 
Action could only be taken on 
a specific licence following a 
successful review  
 

 
Punch Taverns 
 

 
No comments 

 
No action 

 
Member of public 
 

 
Too many licensed premises 

 
No action not linked to a 
licensing objective 



 


